
CITY OF PLATTSMOUTH 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

 

Public Information Meeting 

Monday, February 5, 2024; 5:00-6:30 p.m. 

Plattsmouth Public Library (Lower Level), 401 Ave A, Plattsmouth NE 68048 

 

FEMA PROJECT #88690 

 

The City of Plattsmouth will be holding a public information meeting regarding the proposed water 

transmission line on February 5, 2024 from 5:00-6:30 p.m. at the Plattsmouth Public Library 401 Ave A 

(lower level). The meeting will include a presentation of the proposed Drinking Water Transmission Line 

as part of FEMA Flood Recovery Project #88690 and will be conducted as an open house format until 

6:30 p.m. 

 

The City intends to proceed with the design and construction of a new water transmission main from 

4001 La Platte Road, Papillion, NE to the City of Plattsmouth via La Platte Road, Buccaneer Boulevard, 

Bay Road, 6th Street, Oakhill Road, and Ave B terminating at 16th Street. The project consists of the 

construction of 8-miles of water transmission main and a water booster station. Construction is 

anticipated to begin March of 2025 with a completion date June 2027. 

 

This public information meeting is being held to provide information regarding construction of the 

project scope, preliminary project route, and anticipated schedule. The water main route is preliminary 

and may be subject to change.  Representatives from the City of Plattsmouth and the Engineering Firm 

will be available during the public meeting to answer questions regarding impacts to adjacent 

properties. If you are not able to attend the public meeting, information will be available on the City 

Website at www.plattsmouth.org. Comments on the project may be submitted in writing by e-mail to 

smeyer@plattsmouth.org (Subject: Water Transmission Main) or can be mailed to Sandra J. Meyer, City 

Clerk, 136 North 5th Street, Plattsmouth, NE 68048. 

 

The City of Plattsmouth will make every reasonable accommodation to provide an accessible meeting 

facility for all persons. Individuals requiring physical or sensory accommodations including interpreters 

service, Braille large print, or recorded materials, please contact Sandra J. Meyer, City Clerk 402-296-

2522 no later than noon on February 1, 2024. 

 

  

 

 


